
OCEANO COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

A RESOLUTION OF APPLICATION BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE OCEANO 

COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT APPROVING INITIATION OF PROCEEDINGS FOR 

DIVESTITURE OF FIRE PROTECTION SERVICES 

 

The Oceano Community Services District (OCSD) will hold a public hearing to consider 

adoption of a Resolution of Application by the Board of Directors of the Oceano 

Community Services District Approving Initiation of Proceedings for Divestiture of Fire 

Protection Services at a regular meeting on January 11, 2023.  The meeting will be held at 

the District offices at 1655 Front Street, Oceano, CA at 6:00 p.m. 

The Resolution requests that the San Luis Obispo Local Agency Formation Commission 

proceed with the processing of this divestiture within the entire boundaries of the Oceano 

Community Services District as authorized and in the manner provided by the Cortese-Knox-

Hertzberg Local Government Reorganization Act of 2000. 

The Resolution will be available beginning on Friday January 6, 2023, for inspection 

between 12:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m. by appointment, at the OCSD office, located at 1655 

Front Street, Oceano, California.  It can also be viewed on the District website at 

oceanocsd.org.   

Any person may appear and be heard regarding this item or regarding other items.  


